
Preface to the First Edition

This report results from fieldwork conducted between September 1966 and
May 1968. It focuses on the development of the fishing industry in Estancia,
Iloilo, and represents the "first fruits" of a broad research effort aimed at
delineating the processes and problems of social and economic changes in the
rural lowland Philippines. It has already been complemented with a more de-
tailed analysis of entrepreneurship in that community, written as a doctoral
dissertation in the Department of Anthropology at the University of
Chicago. Additional papers on other aspects of this question are currently
in preparation.

I am greatly indebted in this study to Professor George M. Guthrie of
The Pennsylvania State University and to Professor Fred Eggan of the Univer-
sity of Chicago for their continuous encouragement, support, and criticism.
The Institute of Philippine Culture (IPC), Ateneo de Manila, provided in-
valuable administrative support. However, this study would have been quite
impossible without the active cooperation and participation of numerous
Filipinos both in Estancia and elsewhere. From .poor fishermen and peddlers
to high government officials we were met with friendship and goodwill.
The people of Estancia answered our seemingly endless questions with
patience, good humor, and a genuine concern that we come to understand
the meaning of their lives, their aspirations, and their frustrations. I am
particularly grateful to the late mayor of Estancia, Eusebio Reyes, M.D.,
and Pablo Tamesis, the principal of the Western Visayas College of Fisheries.
Both men served as our social and intellectual mentors throughout our stay
in Estancia. Very special thanks must also go to our three fuiltime research
assistants, Lourdes Franco, Romana Pahilanga, and Meliton Juanico, both
for their courage to complete some of the unusual tasks set for them, and
their wisdom and kindness in criticizing interpretations of local phenomena
when those interpretations began to go astray. They all made significant
independent contributions to the research, though the remaining gaps and
errors are my responsibility alone.
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Finally, for her enthusiastic participation in this research in all its
stages, for her unflagging encouragement and critical commentary, I am
endlessly grateful to Cristina.

David L. Szanton

Pasay City, Philippines
December 23, 1970
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